
End of Term December 2020 
 
 

Dear Sandbrook families 
 
We have finally arrived at the end of term and I am sure that everyone is ready for 
a well-deserved break. 
Thank you for the way in which you have all followed our COVID guidance.  This 
has kept everyone safe and in school. 
 
We have many positives to share with you from this term: 
Our two new teachers have settled really well and add to the strengths of the 
teaching team.  They have shown they have high expectations and warm 
relationships with our children.   
We have seen outstanding artwork produced across school.  We will add pictures 
to our website.  
DT in Y5/6 has produced some of the best cam models I have ever seen.  
Our new phonics scheme is having a real impact in KS1 and will be coming to KS2 
in January. 
The children have loved the books we’ve enjoyed as part of the Take One Book 
project we are using in English. 
 
We have also been COVID-free.   This, of course, may change.  If your child 
develops symptoms, isolate for 10 days and get a test.  If your child tests positive, 
and their symptoms began from Thursday 18th up to Sunday 20th, please email 
covid@sandbrook.wirral.sch.uk with the date that symptoms started, date of 
your test and the result.  This will enable school to assist with Track & Trace.  If 
symptoms start after Sunday, your child will not have been a close contact of 
anyone in school.  Hopefully, we will not need to contact anyone. 
 
Stay safe over Christmas.  Enjoy whatever you have planned and we look forward 
to seeing you all safe and well in 2021. 
 
Best wishes from us all at TEAM Sandbrook.  

mailto:covid@sandbrook.wirral.sch.uk


 


